
From: Ted Crookston [tedcrookston@me.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2011 10:02 PM 
To: Jomo Stewart 
Subject: OPPOSE HB 20 
 
OPPOSE HB 20 
 
I am a resident of Kenai and have observed the evolution of the Personal Use 
Fishery from the "temporary biologically necessary" measure that is was in 1989 
because of the closure of the inlet due to the Exxon Valdez Oil Spill to the 
uncontrolled mania that it is now. 
 
This measure—seeking a Resident Personal Use Priority above all other user groups 
is the EPITOME OF THE ENTITLEMENT MENTALITY.  
 
All user groups bear the same responsibility and obligation to support the ADF&G 
in achieving the Escapement Goals to assure the future sustainability of the 
fishery. 
 
This measure has rightfully been defeated repeatedly in the past and should be 
again.  
 
I urge you to OPPOSE HB 20. 
 
Ted Crookston 
Kenai, AK 

 


